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1989  WISCONSIN  ACT  225
AN ACT to renumber 103.01 (1), 103.15 (1) (a) and 104.01 (3); and to create 103.01 (1) (b), 103.15 (1) (a) and 104.01

(3) (b) of the statutes, relating to: the definition of employer under the minimum wage and hours of labor and under
the restrictions on use of tests for HIV laws.

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in
senate and assembly, do enact as follows:

SECTION  1.  103.01 (1) of the statutes is renumbered
103.01 (1) (a).

SECTION  2.  103.01 (1) (b) of the statutes is created to
read:

103.01 (1) (b)  “Employer” includes the state, its
political subdivisions and any office, department, inde-
pendent agency, authority, institution, association, soci-
ety or other body in state or local government created or
authorized to be created by the constitution or any law,
including the legislature and the courts.

SECTION  3.  103.15 (1) (a) of the statutes is renum-
bered 103.15 (1) (am).

SECTION  4.  103.15 (1) (a) of the statutes is created to
read:

103.15 (1) (a)  “Employer” includes the state, its
political subdivisions and any office, department, inde-
pendent agency, authority, institution, association, soci-
ety or other body in state or local government created or
authorized to be created by the constitution or any law,
including the legislature and the courts.

SECTION  5.  104.01 (3) of the statutes is renumbered
104.01 (3) (a).

SECTION  6.  104.01 (3) (b) of the statutes is created to
read:

104.01 (3) (b)  “Employer” includes the state, its
political subdivisions and any office, department, inde-
pendent agency, authority, institution, association, soci-
ety or other body in state or local government created or
authorized to be created by the constitution or any law,
including the legislature and the courts.
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